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A Message from Your President 
Hello Sisters, 

Spring has been beautiful this year, but cold.  May is here and I 

am anxious to buy some flowers and plant my garden but I 

know I must wait a little longer for tomatoes, cucumbers and 

peppers. 

I have been wondering how those of you who attended our 4 

Chapters meeting are feeling.  I must tell you that I am feeling 

encouraged but overwhelmed.    90% of respondents at the 

meeting voted to consolidate our chapters. Our chapter voted 

100% to consolidate.  The next step now is to start planning how 

this is going to happen.   

I know that not everyone is happy about this but I hope that you 

all will remain Eta members and help us through the next year.  

Change is not easy but sometimes it is necessary.  Dues will be 

due by May 31 and the cost has not increased.   

Please call, text or email me if you have any concerns.   

Fondly, 

Jan  
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Mark Your Calendars 

 

Eta Book Club 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024 
Friendly’s Restaurant 

9:00 AM 
 

Deadline for Annual Dues 
May 31, 2024 

(See form on page 2) 
 

 
PA State Organization 

Convention 
June 19-21, 2024 

Pittsburgh Marriott North 
Warrendale, PA 

 
DKG International Convention 

July 7-13, 2024 
Gaylord National Resort & 

Convention Center 
National Harbor, MD 
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Eta Book Club News 

 

 

Oh, how we will 

miss our dear sister, 

Chris Runk!   We 

wish her all the best 

in her new home, 

and we thank her 

for her years of 

service to Eta.  You 

can write to her at 

the following 

address: 

50B Mountain Rd. 

Redding, CT  

06896 

Remember this fun photo from Eta Christmas Party, 2022?  Let’s keep 

this cherished tradition alive.  Since the Out Door Country Club is no 

longer an option, it’s not too early to brainstorm some ideas for a new 

venue for 2024. If you have any suggestions please let Wendy Fritz 

know so she can bring it up with the planning committee. 

 

“A Therapist, Her 

Therapist, and Our 

Lives Revealed” is 

the subtitle of this 

thought-provoking, 

entertaining read.  

Come to Friendly’s 

on May 15 at 9:00 to 

get in on the fun of 

sharing discussion 

with your Eta Sisters.  

Hope to see you 

there! 

Each year, Eta creates a 

special basket to be donated 

for the PA State Convention 

held in June. The variety of 

possible themes is as wide as 

the imagination.  Ask yourself 

what kind of goodies would 

you or your family enjoy 

receiving?  Do you have a 

special hobby or “guilty 

pleasure”?  Let’s get those 

ideas rolling and put together 

our best basket yet.  Please 

notify Jan with your idea to 

make someone’s basket 

dream come true! 

A-Tisket, A-Tasket 

We need to send a 

Basket! 


